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Hearing in Hamilton on rate capping inquiry 
The Victorian Parliament’s Environment and Planning Committee will hold a public hearing in Hamilton this 
Wednesday 23 September for its inquiry into the Victorian Government’s rate capping policy. 

The public hearing will be held from 8:30 am to 9:15 am in the Ted Kenna VC Room, Hamilton Performing Arts 
Centre, 113 Brown Street. 

The Glenelg, Moyne, Corangamite, Southern Grampians and West Wimmera Shire Councils will be presenting 
at the hearing. 

More information on the inquiry is available from the Committee’s website. 
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